
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
repost on the circumstances of violation of rights of a minor child in
St. Petersburg

 

  

The head of the Investigative Committee instructed the acting head of the St. Petersburg Main
Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia A.D. Golombievsky to report on
the interim results of the ongoing investigation into the injury of a 7-month-old baby in the Northern
capital.

It was previously reported that in the evening of December 17, 2021, a 7-month-old boywith thermal
burns was taken from an apartment on Enthusiastov Avenue in St. Petersburg to a hospital, where he
is currently receiving professional medical care. The investigation is performing the necessary
verification measures aimed at establishing all the circumstances of the incident.

The progress of the investigation and its results, as instructed by the Chairman of the Investigative
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Committee of Russia, are being supervised by the Central Office of the Investigative Committee of
Russia.

19 December 2021

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1640600 
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